
January 27,201 1 

Y 

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

Delaplain Disposal is in receipt of the Public Service Commission’s second information request. 
The request states that the response is due within 20 days, which is February 7,201 1. Delaplain 
is currently in the middle of completing the year end close in preparation for filing the tax return 
and annual report. The administrative/accounting personal are extremely busy with these 
requirements as well as those of other entities supported out of the same office. Delaplain would 
like to request an extension of time in responding until March 15,20 1 1. This would allow the 
staff to spend adequate time in responding to the questions to provide the appropriate in depth 
response required. 

Delaplain also would like to notify the PSC that after internal management consideration it was 
determined that the administrative burdens of an early implementation of the proposed rates 
would be much greater than any benefit that might be obtained. Thus, Delaplain does not intend 
to put the proposed rates into effect subject to refund, when the rate suspension period ends on or 
around February 28,201 1. 

We appreciate your consideration of our request. If you have any questions or need any 
additional information in order to reach a decision in responding, please do not hesitate to let us 
know. 

Sincerely, /3 

Elbert C. Ray 
President 


